WAR MANPOWER COMMISSION
UNITED STATES EMPLOYMENT SERVICE

In Reply Refer To
OFFICE OF THE
LOCAL MANAGER File Nos UP:8L
55 West Broadway
Salt Lake City, Utah

April 29, 1943

George Naohara
54 West 1lst South St,
Salt Lake City, Utah

Dear Sir:

This is to advise that your request for Certificate
of Separation has been denied by this office due to insuffie
cient reasonse

should you wish to appeal this case, you may do so by
com leting the enclosed form and returning it to this office

for referral to the area War Manpower Commitiee,

Yours very truly,

WILBUR E., PEACOCK, MANAGER
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